
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in 

cooperation with Stanislaus County, would like to invite you 

to a virtual public information meeting for the State Route 

132 Dakota Avenue to Gates Road Project, which will be 

constructed west of Modesto. 

The purpose of the meeting is to update the community on 

the project’s progress, to discuss project alternatives and 

the status of environmental studies, and to obtain your 

comments on the proposed project. 

Due to the ongoing Covid_19 pandemic and the need to 

ensure public safety, this public meeting will be held online.  

Caltrans and Stanislaus County are committed to providing 

transparency to the public throughout their projects, and 

using this online format allows us to continue that promise. 

The online meeting will be Wednesday, October 7, 2020, 

from 5:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. Information on all aspects of 

work will be provided by engineers, environmental planners 



and other team members on the SR-132 Dakota Avenue to 

Gates Road Project. 

To attend the online virtual meeting, cut and paste this link 

into your web browser: https://bit.ly/3bEFwaH (This sends you 

to the SR-132 Dakota Avenue to Gates Road Project page.) 

If you do not have computer access, but would like to call 

during the meeting, contact Caltrans District 10 Chief 

Information Officer Warren Alford at (209) 948-3849. This 

phone number is active only during the two-hour meeting. 

For those comfortable speaking in a language other than 

English, there will be online access to bilingual services and 

online information will be provided in Spanish and English. 

If you are a Spanish speaker without computer access and 

would like to call into the meeting, contact Caltrans District 

10 Spanish Interpreter Blanca Lujan at (209) 948-7944. This 

phone number is active only during the two-hour meeting. 

For more about this project, please read the accompanying 

information on this web page. If you have further questions 

regarding this meeting or this project, please contact: 

Caltrans Project Manager: Jes Padda 

Phone: (209) 948-7765 

Email: jes.padda@dot.ca.gov 

Project Manager: Theron Roschen 

Stanislaus County Public Works 

Phone: (209) 525-4191  

E-mail: roschent@stancounty.com 

Caltrans Public Information Officer: Warren Alford  

Phone: (209) 948-3849 

Email: district10publicaffairs@dot.ca.gov 
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